
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
22nd May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that during Term 6 we will be utilising Miss Pound’s expertise to 
help deliver the transition programme for our Year 4 and 5 cohort.  
 
Miss Pound will continue to be with her current class everyday this will generally be in the 
afternoon. She will also continue to be part of supporting the children with their end of year 
production and will of course be accompanying them on their residential.  
 
We will be speaking to the children about this in school in the next few days.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Hannah Gordon 
Headteacher 


